
 
 

 
THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
SPECIAL (WORK) SESSION 

April 5, 2023 

 

Three Rivers School District Board of Directors met for a work session Wednesday, April 5, 2023, at the 
Three Rivers District Administration Office, 8550 New Hope Road, Grants Pass, Josephine County, 
Oregon. The meeting was streamed online for the public and is currently available for viewing at: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=17oP5e7fN2Q&t=140s 

 

PRESENT

Jennifer Johnstun, Board Chair 
Susan Fischer-Maki, Board Vice-Chair 
(virtual) 
Jamie Wright, Board Member  
Jenn Searle, Board Member (virtual) 
Dave Valenzuela, Superintendent 

Casey Alderson, Deputy Superintendent 
Jessica Durrant, Director  
Stephanie Allen-Hart, Director 
Rob Saunders, Director 
Shelly Quick, Recording Secretary

 
ABSENT 

Rich Halsted, Board Member 
 

OTHERS PRESENT 

Steven Fuller, Applegate/Williams Principal 
Kellie Lovell, Madrona Principal 
Renee Hults, Manzanita Principal 
Alicia Timbs, Ft. Vannoy Principal 
Jenny Jones, Evergreen Principal 
Heather Yount, Fruitdale Principal 
Aly Berg, Elementary TOSA 
Austyn McNew, Fort Vannoy Teacher 
Cecelia McKee, Madrona Teacher 
 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Board Chair Johnstun called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. and led the audience in the Pledge of 
Allegiance.   

 

AGENDA APPROVAL 

Member Fischer-Maki made a motion to approve the agenda as presented.  Member Searle seconded the 
motion; the motion passed unanimously (3-0 – Members Halsted and Wright absent). 

Member Wright arrived at 5:05 p.m. 

 

THE DATA ACADEMY 

Superintendent Valenzuela reviewed the current board goals and shared the new graphic.  The work 
session focused on the Data Academy. Along with TRSD Board members, the discussion included 
teachers, elementary administrators and directors to work on defining professional learning communities 
(PLC) and yielding data that correlates to student success and achievement. The topics included 
standards-based education, effective teaching strategies and the Board goal of a Culture of Care for staff 
and students. Superintendent Valenzuela expressed appreciation for the team and "The culture that's 
being established around supporting student success and high levels of learning for every student..." 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=17oP5e7fN2Q&t=140s
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FUTURE MEETING DATES. 
o Board Regular Session – Wednesday, April 19, 2023 –North Valley High School at 4:00 p.m. 

▪ Student Panel at 2:00 p.m. 

▪ Executive Session to follow regular session 
 
 

ADJOURNMENT 
Board Chair Johnstun adjourned the meeting at 6:20 p.m.   
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


